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June 17,1994

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
ATfN: Mr. Robert Pierson, Chief
Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Request for change to safeguards requirements for License SNM-Il07, Docket
70-1151

Gentlemen:

The Westinghouse Electric Corporation hereby requests a change to certain safeguards
practices at the Columbia Fuel Fabrication Facility. These changes are requested in
accordance with the provisions of 10CFR70.34. The attachment to this letter provides
additional information relating to this request.

Westinghouse requests that the attachment to this letter by withheld from public disclosure in
accordance with provisions of 10CFR2.790(d).

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please write to me at the above address or
telephone (803) 776-2610, extension 3282.

Yours very truly,

WESTINGHOUSE ELFCTRIC CORPORATION

Mc|ta.c,

Wilbur L. Goodwin, Manager
Regulatory Affairs
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